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Monday 14th March 2022 
 

Dear Parent 
 
I am writing to inform you of some staffing changes after the Easter break.  
 
Mrs. Namur will start her maternity leave at the end of the Spring term. When we return after 
Easter, Mrs. Orhan will move from Year 1 to cover Mrs. Namur’s maternity leave. 
 
After Easter, along with their work in Year 3, Miss Evison will work in the Year 1 class on Mondays 
and Tuesdays and Mrs. Robinson will work in the Year 1/2 class on Thursdays. Both are very 
experienced KS1 teachers and are looking forward to being back there. 
 
After Easter we also welcome a new member of staff. Mrs. Holbrook will be joining us as our 
Nursery Lead. We look forward to welcoming her into the Springfield family. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

A. Willett 
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